
2020 CAMP INFORMATION  
 
Under Governor Brown’s guidelines, camps are able to be held at this time so long as they 
follow strict safety and health guidelines. We have been reviewing all provided 
information from local health authorities and the CDC to ensure we provide a safe 
environment for our students, parents, and staff. Below you will find detailed information 
regarding what camps will look like at TCG.  
 
Camps will look different than typical sports camps in order to abide by physical 
distancing, sanitizing, and other health guidelines. To ensure everyone’s safety, the below 
policies and steps will be put into place.  
 

• Camps will be for children ages 5-12 years. We will be eliminating our younger age 
group of 3- and 4- year-olds for now to make sure physical distancing can be 
maintained. Total camp enrollment numbers will be lowered to provide maximum 
physical distancing.  

• Parents will not be allowed into the facility to lessen exposure. 
• Campers will be organized into “stable cohorts” meaning the same children and 

staff will work together all week. Children and staff will not switch between groups. 
Cohorts will consist of 8-10 children and 2 TCG staff members. 

• Campers will be led through a gymnastics lesson and physical activities (without 
any physical contact with staff or fellow campers), crafts, games, educational 
activities, and more to ensure a safe, enriching, and fun filled day for all. Please not 
in the case of an immediate safety risk, staff members will come into contact with 
students to intervene and prevent an immediate risk. 

• Supplies and areas within the facility will not be shared between cohorts. In 
addition, campers will also have their own specific supplies for the week to limit 
sharing as much as possible. If supplies are shared between campers, they will be 
disinfected in between each use. 

• TCG staff members will wear masks. 
• Campers must wear masks at all time except when eating or drinking. Children 

must be able to put their mask on and take it off independently. 
• TCG staff will have their temperature checked upon arrival at the facility. Any staff 

member who is or has been sick will not report to work until safe to do so. 
• Outside activities will be utilized as much as possible weather permitting. 
• Staff members will clean and sanitize all high touch areas, bathrooms, and the 

overall facility throughout the day, ensuring the facility is as clean at the end of the 
day as it is at the beginning. In addition, our regular professional cleaning crew will 
clean and disinfect the entire facility every night.  

• Check in and check out procedures will be staggered. Families will receive their 
child’s cohort group and assigned check in and check out time windows. TCG will 
conduct temperature checks on all campers upon arrival. Children who are ill or 
present a fever will not be allowed to attend.  



• If a child becomes ill during the day they will be isolated from others and parents 
will be instructed to come pick up their child.  

• The gym has been redesigned to create mini gyms for each cohort. The space has 
all been set up in a way that will allow cohorts to be spread far from one another 
and children to be physically distanced within their own cohort.  

• Spots will be marked throughout the facility to ensure social distancing is always 
maintained.  

 


